


All the above were discussed and voted on in public session. 
 



There was no reason to have closed session discussion last night. 
 
No transparency. 
 
Violation of government code.  
 
What is wrong at the city?  Why can’t it avoid brown  act violations?
 
Why is the public response required to correct these mistakes?  See last night’s reversal of 10C.  
 
The city officials need to get their act together.  The lawyers should know better.  Elizabeth Mitchell should resign.  Last
night she failed to answer a straight forward question from knoblock as to whether is an item is pulled from the consent
calendar a person who already spoke could steak again.  
 
He asked her twice and Mitchell failed to respond. She is paid to provide legal advice to the city not to avoid providing that
advice. 
 
Council.  Please get a city attorney that will provide answers when you ask questions.  Or, at a minimum, keep asking
Mitchell your questions until she answers or informs you she does not know but will get back to council with an answer.  
 
Nobody expects a city attorney to know every answer, but obfuscation is not okay. 
 
Nor is holding improper closed sessions or violating the government code’s requirement to allow public comment on every
council agenda item. Yet the city attorney failed to comment on the government code violation in adopting item 10C
which is required if she disagreed with my analysis.  
 
Best. 
 
 
 
 

Brad Malamud
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